Subject:

FW: Urban Forest cuts on agenda for Sept. 19

From: John Fauvre <johnfauvre@gmail.com>
Date: September 18, 2016 at 7:17:22 AM PDT
To: Mark Jomsky <mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net>
Subject: Urban Forest cuts on agenda for Sept. 19

Dear Sir:

Please forward this to the City Council for Monday's meeting.

Dear Council Members:

The agenda includes cutting the number of trees to be planted on streets and in parks from about 800 per year to about 600. Unaddressed is which trees not to plant.

Over the past two years the City has proposed several draft plans for managing our urban forest. None suggested reducing replacement tree planting or reducing efforts to rebuild the canopy from the losses of the recent wind storm. They all showed a history of building wonderful canopies, street by street.

Any canopy level, and any cost level, is somewhat arbitrary. But the problem is which streets to squeeze. Less replanting means delay and reduction somewhere.

I ask that a rationale for allocation of cuts to tree planting be established, or explained; something better than just spend less.

Sincerely,

John Fauvre 530 S. Arroyo Blvd. Pasadena

Sent from my iPad

From:

Ed & Lisa Morales <edwardlisa@aol.com>

Sent:

Sunday, September 18, 2016 10:10 PM

To:

cityclerk

Subject:

La Salle High School Master Plan

Dear City Clerk:

Please provide this email to the Pasadena City Council. We write in support of La Salle High School's Master Plan which has been submitted for approval by the Pasadena City Council tomorrow September 19, 2016.

The plan calls for two phases of construction of new buildings on the LaSalle Campus. For many years, La Salle High School has been a significant presence in Pasadena and is a growing, thriving high school which is a true asset to the City of Pasadena. Over 600 students attend LaSalle which seeks to educate high school students by offering academic, spiritual, athletic, creative and artistic opportunities for its students. The new facilities will assist in achieving this and help to develop young adults who care and serve the community and seek to continue their education at a college or university.

The plan will benefit everyone. Students, faculty, staff, parents and the citizens of Pasadena who will have an excellent option for high school for their children and an institution in their community that seeks to nurture students to become well-rounded adults who care about their community.

We urge the council to join us in supporting this Master Plan for La Salle High School. Thank you very much for your thoughtful consideration of this Master Plan.

Warmest Regards,

Ed and Lisa Morales 3541 Thorndale Rd Pasadena, CA 91107 626-664-7756

From:

Chris <rncpando@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Sunday, September 18, 2016 9:07 PM

To:

cityclerk

Subject:

LaSalle high school master plan

We support LaSalle high school's master plan.

Thank you,

Christine Pando

From:

Fiona Stewart <fionastewart@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Sunday, September 18, 2016 6:52 PM

To:

cityclerk

Subject:

La Salle High School Master Plan

Hello,

I am a Pasadena resident and support the La Salle High School Master Plan. La Salle is a great asset to the Pasadena community.

Sincerely Fiona Stewart Pasadena, 91104

From:

BONNIE ESTRADA <aka.mrcool57@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Sunday, September 18, 2016 10:22 AM

To:

cityclerk

Subject:

LASALLE Masterplan

Dear Sir/Madam:

As a parent and 24 year Resident of our fine city-PASADENA, l strongly support the LASALLE Masterplan.

From:

annalieleis@aol.com

Sent:

Friday, September 16, 2016 8:04 PM

To:

cityclerk

Subject:

La Salle High School

We are parents of La Salle High School students, we want to inform you that we support the master plan of the school.

Thank you

Bernie and Annalie Leis

From:

Meriel Stern <merielstern@aol.com>

Sent:

Thursday, September 15, 2016 11:37 PM

To:

cityclerk

Cc: Subject: rgray@lasallehs.org

City Council Meeting Agenda Item #11:PUBLIC HEARING: LA SALLE HIGH SCHOOL

MASTER PLAN - 3880 EAST SIERRA MADRE BOULEVARD

September 14th, 2016

Dear Mayor Tornek and City Council members,

This letter is to let you know of my support for the La Salle School Master Plan, and to urge your approval.

Since our son Nathaniel joined the student body two years ago, I have found the school to be a caring and inclusive community that strives daily to live up to their mission and values which emphasize not only artistic, academic and athletic excellence but social responsibility in equal measure. The leadership of the school has made it clear that students, faculty and parents are part of the larger community here in Pasadena, and as such have a duty to lead by example. This extends to everything from participation and donation of numerous parent hours for supervision at events, weekly reminders regarding transportation and parking, to student volunteers regularly working on service learning in nearby hospitals, schools and shelters.

We feel that expansion and investment in facilities and program at La Salle are an investment not only in our school, but the neighborhood, our city, and it's future citizens, and so urge you to approve.

Sincerely,

Meriel Stern 377 Douglas St Pasadena, CA 91104



September 16, 2016

Mayor Terry Tornek and Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue Pasadena, CA 91109 VIA EMAIL

Dear Mayor Tornek and City Council Members,

The Pasadena Chamber of Commerce supports approval of the La Salle High School Master Plan. This plan is respectful of the neighborhood and neighbors while serving the needs of the school into the future. Building improvements will take place at the center of the campus, away from neighboring residences.

La Salle High School is an institution that serves the needs of students from Pasadena and beyond. It is an excellent academic environment while providing a robust offering of extracurricular activities for the students. The master plan provides for the school's needs by allowing the school to enhance academic, sports and arts offerings further serving their students.

Educational institutions are going to struggle as curriculum evolves to meet 21st century educational needs. The La Salle Master Plan gives the school the opportunity to grow and develop to meet the needs of students in the future.

The Pasadena Chamber of Commerce appreciates the very positive contribution La Salle High School makes to the local community and encourages the City Council to approve the master plan.

Thank you,

Paul Little

President and Chief Executive Officer

Cc: S. Mermell, M. Jomsky, D. Reyes

From:

Antonides, Frank I. <Frank I. Antonides@disney.com>

Sent:

Monday, September 19, 2016 10:31 AM

To:

cityclerk

Subject:

LaSalle High School Master Plan Support

Dear City Clerk and Council Members,

I just wanted to drop you a quick note in support of the LaSalle High School Master Plan up for consideration by the city council. LaSalle High School is a valuable community resource and the changes proposed will only increase its positive impact on the extended Pasadena community. I urge support and approval of the Master Plan.

Sincerely,

Frank Antonides 1430 Mirasol Drive San Marino, CA 91108

From: Sent:

To: Subject: Frazier < latoyafrazier 09@yahoo.com>

Monday, September 19, 2016 2:32 PM

cityclerk

La Salle High School Master Plan

CLASS OF SERVICE

This is a full-rate Telegram or Cablegram unless its deferred character is indicated by a suitable symbol above or preceding the address.

TELEGRAM EXPRESS MESSAGE.

1204 SYMBOLS

DL=Day Letter

NT : Overnight Telegram

LC=Deferred Cable

NLT=Cable Night Letter

Ship Radiogram

gh School's master plan. Thank you for your time and consideration of plan.

From:

wendy wan <guangsh3121@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, September 19, 2016 2:26 PM

To:

cityclerk

Subject:

support of La Salle High School's Master Plan.

support of La Salle High School's Master Plan.

September 19, 2016

Mayor Tornek
Vice Mayor Masuda
Councilperson Victor Gordo
Councilperson Tyrone Hampton
Councilperson John Kennedy
Councilperson Margaret McAustin
Councilperson David Madison
Councilperson Andy Wilson

RE: LaSalle Master Plan

Dear Mayor, Vice Mayor and Honorable Councilpersons:

In lieu of speaking this evening at the Master Plan hearing, I hereby submit my comments in writing.

Condition 9: Noise regulations. Since practical enforcement regarding noise from the football field has always been ineffective, a plan for enforcement should be clearly delineated for noise code violations from the pool. It has been difficult to get the noise monitored at the time of the alleged violation and therefor issues are not resolved.

Condition 19: For the sake of effectiveness, could "updated periodically" be more clearly defined; i.e., monthly, weekly, or maybe bi-monthly.

Condition 34: should be compatible with Condition 45 by adding the words "or dusk if earlier."

Condition 49: There should be no drop off on Michillinda Avenue. It is an extremely busy street with only one lane running south. There is also a bus stop fairly close to the corner of Sierra Madre Boulevard. Besides being a fast-moving street carrying a high volume of traffic from Upper Hastings Ranch and Sierra Madre, it has heavy traffic turning onto Michillinda from right and left turn lanes on Sierra Madre Boulevard. Michillinda is a busy commuter street with major traffic running in both directions and not a safe place for drop off.

Condition ?: A condition should be added to require a pool cover and that cover should be in place when the pool is not being used. Evaporation needs to be controlled.

Extension of LaSalle Parking Lot on Sierra Madre Boulevard:

La Salle's parking lot already takes up more than half of its frontage making it unsafe for both bikers and pedestrians. Larger curb cuts for entry and exit as proposed for the new extension and the lot entrance near Cynthia Avenue will make it dangerous

for both bikers who frequently are not seen by drivers entering and exiting because those drivers are focused on pedestrians and other cars and for older and handicapped pedestrians who walk at a slower pace and have more driveway space to maneuver. Examples of dual driveways causing safety hazards are the two driveways of the Pasadena Nazarene Church on Sierra Madre Boulevard. Each morning we play a game to see who can beat the other in getting across the driveway threshold. This same problem would occur at Cynthia if the driveway is widened for ingress and egress and also at the access for the new extension. Placing more parking along Sierra Madre Boulevard in front of the historic gym is esthetically displeasing and creates an environment not conducive to study and reflection and most importantly paves our green space with a parking lot.

Respectfully submitted,

Diane Kirby 600 Rim Rd Pasadena, CA 91107

Jomsky, Mark

Subject:	FW: La Salle D)evelopment F	Project			
i i	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		10,000			
				*	,	
	nessage		•	•		
From: Canaan Pa	acific < <u>michael@canaa</u>	npacific.com	<u>i</u> >			
Date: 9/19/16 3:5	54 PM (GMT-08:00)					
	id" < <u>davidreyes@cityo</u>	fpasadena.ne	et>			
	Development Project		<u>~</u>	•		
Buojeet. Bu Buile						
	•					
> Dear Ms. Ly and I	Mr. Reves		•			•
>					al .	
> My wife Mimi and	I I have been working in the	e commercial re	eal estate industry	for almost 20 years	.	
>,	, t	÷	, · · · •			
	king in commercial real esta	ate, we are prou	d parents of our s	son Luke, who is cur	rrently a student	at LaSalle High
School. We are also	Pasadena residents.			,		,
> Wa			Y 0 11			
	s email to express our stron					
> campus. The amemi	ies provided, the quality of	development, a	nd the attractive a	architecture of the pr	roposed plans all	look lantastic.
> In addition, in prov	viding upgraded athletic and	d arts facilities	and a much need	ed aquatic center th	ese are amenitie	s that are first
	students at La Salle, but also				ioso aro amomino	5 that are That
>				-9·	`.	
> What is special ab-	out La Salle High School is	that not only d	o they want to cre	eate a great environi	nent for their stu	dents, but also for
the surrounding com		_	-	_		
>		· ·	•			
> We appreciate you	r approval of this project!	,				
>		•				
> Sincerely,	•	• .	•		•	
> Michael and Mimi	Tamalin					
> Canaan Pacific	Lundin		Ι .	1.		,
> (562) 307-7272						
> michael@canaanp	acific.com		· * /			· · · · ·

Jomsky, Mark

Subject:

FW: La Salle High School Master Plan

----- Original message -----

From: Robert Griffith < robertwgriffith@gmail.com >

Date: 9/19/16 4:40 PM (GMT-08:00)

To: "Reyes, David" < davidreyes@cityofpasadena.net >, "Ly, Ha" < haly@cityofpasadena.net >

Subject: La Salle High School Master Plan

Hello,

My name is Robert Griffith and I'm a resident of Lower Hastings Ranch in East Pasadena. I've enjoyed living near La Salle for 18 years. La Salle has always been a very good and respectful neighbor. They have brought good energy to the neighborhood. I love going to a couple of the half dozen or so games they host on a few fall Friday nights. I fully support La Salle and their master plan. Please allow this positive influence in my neighborhood to improve their facilities so they can provide an even better educational experience for generations to come.

Thanks for your consideration, Robert Griffith 815 Rim Rd Pasadena, CA 91107 626-351-3232